
 

24th November 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Year 1 and 2 Parents and Carers, 
 
Re: Year 1 and 2 Christmas Play Tickets for “A Bundle of Joy” 
 
Year 1 and 2 will be performing their Christmas play, “A Bundle of Joy”, on Tuesday 13th 
December at 2.00pm and Wednesday 14th December at 9.30am.  Taking into 
consideration space restrictions and fire regulations, we are pleased to be able to offer 
each family 2 tickets in total which can be split across the two performances if you wish. 
 
Please complete the attached slip and return it to the school office by Monday 5th 
December by 4.00pm indicating your preferred performance.  Tickets will be issued and 
sent home with your child before the performance. 
 
With kind regards 
 
The Admin Team 
 

 
To the School office:- 
 
Name of child ____________________________ Class _______________________ 
 
Please indicate your preference by ticking ONE of the boxes below:- 
 

2 tickets for Tuesday 13th December at 2pm 
 

 

2 tickets for Wednesday 14th December at 9.30am 
 

 

1 ticket for each performance 
 

 

 
 
Signed _________________________________________________ 
 Parent/Carer 
 


